
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
VOLUNTEERS OF AMERICA DELAWARE VALLEY 

PRESENTS: 
A SUCCESS STORY STARRING … A.B. 

 

The 2023 United Way of Gloucester County funding 
provided three single mothers with a total of 4 children, 
plus one single female for a total of 8 individuals, with 
short-term emergency shelter at the Volunteers of 
America Delaware Valley’s Eleanor Corbett House. 
One individual that significantly stands out is A.B., a 
mother of two children who, prior to entering the 
shelter, was living with family members and had just 
had a baby, along with a two-year-old. When A.B. 
entered the facility, she was unsure as to what she 
wanted to do with her life. During her stay at Eleanor 
Corbett House, she managed to complete nursing 
school, received her CNA license, and was able to 
obtain employment. She expressed that being able to 
be here and save her funds will help her save for her 
transition into permanent housing. She is grateful for 
the Eleanor Corbett House Family Shelter and the 
United Way funding that permitted her family a safe 
haven during their time of need.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


